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Arizona Public Service Company

1938 SFP 27 Mk S

September 24, 1984

ANPP-306135-TDS/TRB

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Creekside Oaks Office Park

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. T. W. Bishop, Director
Division of Resident
Reactor Projects and Engineering Programs

Subject: Time Extension For Report - DER 84~50
A 50.55(e) Potentially Reportable Deficiency Relating To Main

Steam Isolation Valves Do Not Close Within Five Seconds As

Required.
File: 84-019-026; D.4.33.2

Reference: (A) Telephone conversation between D. Hollenbach and
T. Bradish on July 24, 1984
(B) ANPP-30316, dated August 23, 1984 (Interim Report)

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notified of a potentially reportable deficiency in
Reference (A), and an Interim Report was transmitted by Reference (B).
At that time, it was estimated that a Final Report would be available by

September 25, 1984,

Due to the extensive investigation and evaluation required, it is now
expected that this information will be finalized by October 25, 1984, at
which time a complete report will be submitted.

There is no new informaticn or change to the Interim Report at this time.

Very truly yours,
S (& ;
% C .\»cw ;;A\L\ ; :

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Production
ANPP Project Director
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Mr. T. W. Bishop

DER 84-50
Page Two
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Richard DeYoung, Director

Office of Inspecrion and Enforcement

U. 8.

Washington, D. C,
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Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
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